St. Conaire's Bulletin

March 16th, 2016 www.conaires.ie

Dear Parents/Guardians,

St. Conaire's will close at 12 noon on Wednesday, March 16th for the Easter Holidays. We wish all pupils, parents and staff well for the Easter break.

Important dates to note this term

Easter Holidays	
School Re-opens	Monday, April 4 th at 8:55 am
Confirmation	
First Holy Communion	Saturday May 7 at 11 am

Parents' Association Annual Family Fun Walk: The 2016 Fun Walk will take place on Friday, April 15 at 6 pm. This walk is run by the Parents' Association to provide support to the school. Projects undertaken by the PA include the provision of learning materials, support for bus transportation, provision of support to the Board of Management for upgrading the classrooms and access to training. The work of the Parents' Association is a huge support to the school and your support is greatly appreciated. This year's project relates to the school playing field – see note from the Parents' Association and Sponsorship cards are being distributed to each family and we look forward to seeing you all at the walk.

School Books for 2016/2017: Deposits are now being taken for the school book shop which will open in June. Paying off for new books and book rental now will make things easier for the new school year. We urge as many parents as possible to avail of this facility.

Student Council: Elections for the new Student Council were held in February and the members of the Student Council for this year are:

Ms. O'Driscoll	Mr. O'Connell	Ms. McMahon	Mr. O'Brien
Jakub Kluk	Amy Clancy	Oisín Hunter	Seán Ryan
Safa Shaikh	Abby King	Aoife McNelis	Amelia Lyczko
		Sophie Ashton	

School Tours 2016: The 2016 school tours will be taking place in June. Class teachers will be informing parents of the dates and costs in the coming weeks.

First Confession 2016: Congratulations to all the pupils from 2^{nd} class who made their First Confession on March 2^{nd} . They were a credit to their teachers and their parents. Thanks to all the school staff who supported the ceremony.

Ceremony of Light 2016: Well done to the 6th class pupils who took part in the Ceremony of Light on March 14th. It was a lovely, solemn event and we thank the pupils, teachers and 5th class pupils who supported it so beautifully with music.

Aaron Cunningham Easter Skills Camp: Wolfe Tones Senior Hurling Captain and Clare Senior Hurler Aaron Cunningham will run an Easter Skills Camp at Wolfe Tones Pitches from March 21st to March 25th. Cost is €40 per child and queries to <u>Aaroncunn12@gmail.com</u>

Yours sincerely, Peter Walsh Principal